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DIRECT PAYMENT PRE-PAID CARD
I write to advise that Wirral Council is extending the range of services available to Direct Payment users, through offering all Direct Payment recipients a prepaid card as the default method of managing their Direct Payment.  This offer can reduce the Direct Payment administrative burden both for recipients and for the Council.  We are hoping to have the majority of recipients transferred onto the new system by June 2018.

What is a Prepaid Card?

A prepaid card account is just like a current account from your bank with a debit card.  You can use it to pay for services which are agreed and detailed in your support plan.

What are the Benefits of Using a Prepaid Card?

· You no longer need to send bank statements to the Direct Payments Team as everything will be easily accessible online

· It is a secure and easy way to make payments for your care

· Same day bank transfers

· You have immediate access to funds and balances
· You can nominate a trusted person to help run the account with you

· You will receive support to transfer to the new prepaid account 

· You can use a smart phone, tablet or computer to access your account

How Does the Prepaid Card Work?

· Wirral Council will put your Direct Payment money onto the card every four weeks in advance

· You can pay for your assessed care need by bank transfer or telephone directly to your personal assistants or care agency bank account

· You can check your account balances online or by telephone at any time

· You can pay your client contribution directly into the account

· You cannot go overdrawn or get into debt by using the prepaid card

· You will no longer need a cheque book for the account

The enclosed User Guide and Frequently Asked Questions will help you to understand how the card works but should you require further assistance a member of staff can help if you call the above number.
Your card will be with you within a week.  As we believe that this offer will be attractive to most Direct Payment users, we have initiated an opt-out option.  This means that we are making the service available to you.  You will however, need to inform us if you do not wish to take up this option.  This does mean that if you do not activate the card, you risk not receiving further payment, so it is important that you let the Direct Payments Team know, as soon as possible, if you don’t want to take up this option or if you have any concerns.  I should be grateful if you could sign the enclosed bank form and return it in the FREEPOST envelope straight away so that we can link your card to the payments system.

If you have any queries or concerns or want any further information please do not hesitate to contact us on the above telephone number.

Yours sincerely
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Diane Altuntas

Team Manager

Client Finance Support Team
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